



APPENDIX F

REOPENING OF SCHOOLS AFTER 10 DAY SHIFT TO DISTANCE LEARNING

The Model School Cycle3 (Grade 9-12) Reopening after 10 Day Shift to Distance Learning

Dear Parent,

We are pleased to inform you that our school **The Model School Cycle3 (Grade 9-12)** will soon be completing the 10-day precautionary shift to distance learning and will be ready to welcome students back to the classroom as of **Sunday, 7th March 2021**.

As part of the reopening measures, our staff will be undergoing the routine biweekly COVID-19 testing to ensure they are fit to work in school. Our premises have been thoroughly sanitized and disinfected as per DOH protocols and our safety measures are in place as per ADEK's thorough school reopening guidelines.

For any inquiries, kindly contact OSH Officer - 0568266567.

We look forward to seeing our students back in school soon.

Je wil

Principal